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Susan Garber confirmation
Michael Caruso [mike44pt@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday/ July 20, 2015 11:44 AM
To: CounciIMail

Dear County Council,

Susan Garber is a well-qualified person who has demonstrated a reasoned approach in

discussions on county land use issues.

She has questioned the proposals of special interests when few others in

adminstrative positions have. We need that balance.

I implore you to not delay her confirmation any further.

The citizens I talk to favor her confirmation.

Mike Caruso

6510 Paper Place
Highland MD
Howard County
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